
History 

 In July, 1965, a group of interested families met to discuss the feasibility of organizing a 
Farmers Home Administration Water System to serve the rural areas outside Blue Ridge, 
Princeton and Farmersville in the northeastern section of Collin County. This forward 
thinking group along with the help of the Farmers Home Administration secured design 
expertise and financing and this plan was put into motion to form Verona Water Supply 
Corporation. 

In May 2000 Verona Water Supply started the conversion to a Special Utility District and 
in May of 2002 Verona Water supply was dissolved and Verona Special Utility District 
was formed. 
 
Since that time, our membership has grown to over 1200 members. We have made a very 
significant investment in the current and long-term planning. We currently have four 
wells approximately 2000 feet deep into the Woodbine Aquifer and five pumping stations 
to service the customers. Capital improvement and expansion projects are in progress to 
ensure that Verona Special Utility District stays ahead of the growth curve in North 
Central Texas. 

Mission Statement 

The Board of Directors and Staff of Verona Special Utility District are dedicated to 
providing safe, reliable, high quality water service along with unsurpassed customer 
service to meet or exceed the needs of all of our members while maintaining water 
quality and quantity within the mandated guidelines provided by the Texas Commission 
on Environmental Quality (TCEQ). 

 


